
2017	IHSA	Bowling	State	Final	Oil	Pattern:	
	

	

Per	the	recommendation	from	the	IHSA	Bowling	Advisory	Committee	Kegel	has	
developed	the	oil	pattern;	independent	of	the	host	center.		The	pattern	will	not	
be	posted	prior	to	the	State	Final.		The	shot	will	be	put	out	for	the	first	time	on	
Thursday	for	the	practice	round	so	that	all	bowlers	have	the	same	opportunity	to	
practice	on	the	pattern.	

	

A	final	reminder,	in	order	for	any	bowler	to	participate	in	the	practice	round,	their	
certified,	school	approved	coach	must	be	with	them	from	start	to	finish.		A	parent	
representative,	private	coach,	sibling,	etc.	would	not	be	allowed	to	coach	them	on	
Thursday	as	this	is	the	official	practice	round	for	the	State	Finals.	

	

Thank	you!		


